
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your interest in applying to the 

2019-20 Interactive Music-Making Course. 

 

Applications for the course will not open until May 2019, so until 

then please register your interest by emailing 

freyagibbs@musicastherapy.com, and we will remind you when the 

application window opens! 

 

In the meantime, sign up to our Mailing List  and follow our Facebook 

page to receive the latest IMM-related news, from the progress of 

the eleven Early Years practitioners currently on the course, to 

relevant U5s sector updates.      
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